
 

 
Bulletin #   18-AEPA-2 
 
Date:   March 22, 2018 
 
To:    Konica Minolta Dealer Partners 
 
From:    Kristen McKenna - Director, Government Contracts 
 
Subject:  March 2018 AEPA Updates  
 
 
New Contract Updates 

 

308 & 368 Removed 

1052, 1250 & 1250P Removed 

308e & 368e Added 

6120, 6136 & 6136P Added 

 
Note: The Master Catalog and individual State catalogs are posted on the AEPA microsite. Please check the microsite 
periodically for updates. http://kmbs.konicaminolta.us/aepa  
 
For additional information, please visit the state contracts portal on mykonicaminolta.com by going to Sales > 
Government > State Information > Cooperative Contracts > AEPA Contract. 
 
 

Thank you and Good Selling! 
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